
Learning Together Program – Prekindergarten  
 

The Waverly Regional Early Childhood Center (RECC) prekindergarten programs are 
making preparations for classes for the upcoming 2022-23 school year.  These classes 
include children with and without disabilities.  The program’s focus is helping all children 
develop communication, literacy, math, problem solving, motor, and social skills.   Parents 
of children who will be 3 by September 1st or are already 4 may request an application.   
 

HCPSS is committed to providing instruction based on the statewide Early Learning 
Standards which are in alignment with Kindergarten Readiness. The fees listed in the 
application will be collected monthly regardless of the learning model determined by 
HCPSS throughout the upcoming school year (virtual, hybrid, in person, or class 
quarantine).    
 
There are 2 options to complete an application: 
Option 1: 
You can pick up a flyer and an application at Waverly Elementary School starting February 
17, 2022.  
 
ONCE YOU HAVE COMPLETD THE APPLICATION, PLEASE RETURN IT TO YOUR 
DESIGNATED SCHOOL (listed in the flyer) IN PERSON. 
 
Option 2: 
Use the following link to access the Learning Together Flier (available in English, Chinese, 
Korean, and Spanish) where you can learn more about the Learning Together Application 
Process Guides. Please review these documents and use them to assist in the completion of 
the application. The Application Process Guide contains links for an electronic fillable PDF 
application and school locator.  Note: this version of the application currently has directions 
stating that  “Ages and Stages” are required. This year the Ages and Stages are no longer 
required.  
 
ONCE YOU HAVE COMPLETD THIS FILLABLE PDF, PLEASE PRINT AND RETURN IT TO 
YOUR DESIGNATED SCHOOL (listed in the flyer) IN PERSON. 
 
 
 
**Priority will be given to applications received by April 1, 2022. ** 
 
If you have any additional questions , please contact Andrea Whitehead at 
andrea_whitehead@hcpss.org or Early Intervention Services at 410-313-7017. 
 

 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1tOLV5YKqoGskOH-3Se-hK7PC-Tcq2blS
mailto:andrea_whitehead@hcpss.org

